
Would  you  like  to  purchase  some  more SOBEYS  gift cards? 

Contact Luci in the office. 

Community News 
The HIGH STEPPERS SENIORS CLUB will be holding a  
Crafts and Vendor  show on Sat. May 4th from 11am –  
3 pm at the Winakwa Community Club, 980 Winakwa 
Road. Free Admission. 30+ Vendors!   
Check the bulletin board.  

West Broadway Community Ministry provides lunch for as 

many as 200 people on weekdays throughout the year. Items 

for sandwich preparation such as canned meat or peanut 

butter are always needed as well as coffee, sugar and skim 

milk powder. If you are able to donate any of these items, 

please place them in the box marked West Broadway in the 

church entrance. A volunteer will deliver these to West 

Broadway on a regular basis. Thank you for any help that you 

can provide. 

 

 
 

Cameron Crielaard             Kasarah Daley         Matthew Decker 

Camryn Floyde    Helen Howlett             Judy Kuffner 

Geoffrey Marciski    Tony Shidel                Roc Spencer 

James Toews    Brooklyn Worrell       Hailey Worrell 

                                          *** 

Ernie & Alma Klyne 

Dean & Lynette Seadon 

Next Week’s Scripture Reading:  
Acts 9: 1-6 

John 21: 1-19 

The Winnipeg Presbytery Prayer Circle invites our prayers 
today for the Student Christian Movement.  

 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
April 7, 2013 – April 14, 2013  

Today Noon Praise Singers Practice 

Monday 6 pm UCW’s “Moving Made Easy”  
Tuesday 9:30 am Fr. Healthy Babies 
 1 pm Art Group 
 7 pm  Garden Club 

 7 pm Winnipeg Presbytery Mtg. 
 7:30 pm UCW Unit 2 Mtg. 
Wednesday 9:30 am Moms ‘n’ Tots 
 7:30 pm Marriage Preparation Classes  
Thursday 9:30 am Study Group 
 1:30 pm  Little Moccasins    

 7:30 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Friday  7:30 pm UCW (YAH) Mtg.  
Next Sunday 9:30 am Joyful Noise Practice 
 USED BOOK SALE 

LOOKING TO DOWNSIZE YOUR HOME 

OR CONDO? 

WPUC’s UCW Group is holding a seminar on  

"MOVING MADE EASY - HOW TO DOWNSIZE"  

on Monday April 8 @ 7pm in the lower level. 

Come out for an informative and fun evening!  

Everyone is welcome!!! 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED! to bake cookies, to 
put-up and take-down tables, to make/serve coffee 
and tea for the Winnipeg Presbytery Meeting which 
is being held here at WPUC on Tuesday April 9th at  
7 pm. If you would like to volunteer, there is a sign-
up sheet in the lobby or contact Luci at 256-8792. 
Thank you! 



 

Rev. Dr. Sharon Wilson invited to be a panellist…  the 
Humanists, Atheists, and Agnostics of Manitoba is hosting a public 
panel discussion of Bill 18 (Anti-bullying amendment to the 
Education Act) on Saturday, April 13 from 11:00am to 1:00pm at the 
Carol Shields auditorium, Millennium Library. Attendance to the 
event is free, but please note that seating is limited. For more 
information check the bulletin board in the lobby. 

2 DAYS LEFT!!  The deadline for the SouthWinds is Monday April 8, 
2013! Please send your write-up for  the SouthWinds to Mel Braun at 

mlbraun@shaw.ca or Luci at officewpuc@mymts.net  It will be available 

for pick-up on Sunday April 14th. 

Garden Club’s meetings are on Tuesday evenings from 7-8:30 pm in the 

north room. ATTENTION ALL  GARDEN  CLUB MEMBERS – On Tuesday 

evenings,  please use the back door off the parking lot. 

 
Session 2 Saturday April 20 10 am – 2 pm  

           What do other faith groups believe??? 

  Jordan Bighorn, Winnipeg Bahai Community 

  Donna Harris, President, Humanists, Agnostics  

                                        and Atheists of Manitoba 

  Brenda Suderman, Free Press Religion Columnist 

   

Session 3 Saturday May 4 10 am – 2 pm  

  We’ll visit places where faith is in action: 

  Rossbrook House 

  UCC Halfway Houses 

  The Legislature 

  CJOB Studio tour with  Rev Greg Glatz host of  

             “God Talk”  
 

 
 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend any of these sessions! 

 

If someone has borrowed 2 of the children’s ‘riding toys’ 
from the Moms ‘n’ Tots group… it would be 

appreciated if you would return them. Thank you. 
 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!  
DONATIONS OF PRIZES WOULD BE 

APPRECIATED FOR THE UPCOMING SPRING 
DINNER!! PRIZES MAY BE LEFT IN LUCI’S 

OFFICE. 
 
 

BELIEVE IT OR NOT  SPRING  IS ALMOST HERE ! 

AND IN CELEBRATION OF THAT 

WE WOULD LIKE YOU TO JOIN US FOR OUR 

 SPRING DINNER! 
ON SUNDAY APRIL 28, 2013  

AT 5 PM 

  

 WHERE? 

WINDSOR PARK UNITED CHURCH 
1062 AUTUMNWOOD DRIVE 

 

There will be a  scrumptious family style roast beef dinner with 

games and a silent auction to follow! Bring your family and 

friends!!  For tickets contact Luci at 256-8792. Tickets are  

Adults $12, Youth (5-12 yrs.) $7, (5 and under  is free! ) 

 

Please plan to join us on Sunday 
April 28th here at 10:30 am for 

Patrick Woodbeck’s COVENANTING 
SERVICE!!  

 

 

A very big THANK YOU is extended to ‘David Stubel’ today!! 

KEEP BRINGING IN YOUR PENNIES! 
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